

Supervisor's Checklist

The following person has been nominated for the Livonia Public Schools' Golden Apple Award, which recognizes outstanding contributions of time, talent, or effort in support of the students, parents, and staff of the Livonia Public Schools:

Heather Sullivan

	Please	help the	e selection	committee by	v completina	the following
--	--------	----------	-------------	--------------	--------------	---------------

I, **Bill Green**, **XX** agree strongly, \square agree, \square disagree, \square disagree strongly with the above nomination for the LPS Golden Apple Award.

Additional comments:

I am sorry I cannot attend this evening to celebrate Heather Sullivan's Golden Apple Award. She truly is deserving of this honor.

When I arrived at Roosevelt as principal in the Fall of 2015, I began to notice Heather was always helping in the building. Day after day, she would be volunteering in the school and classroom. I became so impressed with Heather's kind demeanor, ability to work well with classroom teachers, and also how comfortable children were around her. Heather wasn't there to volunteer for her child, but rather Roosevelt children!

Heather Sullivan is a blessing to our school, teachers and community. She has a strong spirit of giving and caring for others. She is a positive representative of the district because she commits her time and talent, every week, to working with children in our school. She comes to school with an enthusiastic attitude and a smile on her face. All of the Sullivans believe in giving to others. They are teaching/raising their children with this selfless attitude as well.

Heather Sullivan is a wonderful representative of the strong parent volunteer spirit at Roosevelt Elementary School. The staff is proud of her recognition and we thank you for recognizing contributions given to the students and staff of Livonia Public Schools.

Bill Green	Date <u>March 14, 2017</u>
Signature of Supervisor	

Please return to: Stacy Jenkins, Communications Dept. (marked confidential)

OR email back to Stacy Jenkins at sjenkins3@livoniapublicschools.org